
 

Religious Emblems Workshop 
 

Saturday, September 26, 2015  

9-11 a.m. and post-workshop Q&A 
 

at Prince of Peace Catholic Church 
621 Cedar Road, Chesapeake, VA 23322 

 

 (Coffee and Bagels Provided) 
 

Who Should Come? 

 Unit Religious Emblem Coordinators 

 Unit Leaders 

 Parents of youth in Boy Scouts and in Cub Scouts 
 

What Will Be Available? 

 Information about Religious Emblems 

 Resources in Three Rivers District 

 Information regarding the changes in the Cub 

Scouting Program relating to religious requirements 
 

Why Come? 

 Understand Religious Emblem Programs 

 Encourage youth to practice their “Duty to God” 

 Obtain Resources 

 Obtain contact information for youth to complete their 

faith-based Religious Emblem Programs 

 

Please RSVP to ensure resources are available 

tdecker31@cox.net 
 

This workshop will not provide certification nor registration for youth or faith counselors 

mailto:tdecker31@cox.net

